From: Yamamoto, Cristina <cristina.yamamoto@hud.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 9:51 AM

To: Anderson, Jackie M <JackieM.Anderson@SnoCo.org>; Julie Willie <jwillie@everettwa.gov>

Cc: May, Debra <Debra.May@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Broadous, Robei
<Robei.Broadous@co.snohomish.wa.us>; Kembra Landry <KLandry@everettwa.gov>; Foster, David
<david.foster@hud.gov>

Subject: CDBG CV3

{CAUTION : This email originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and:
§ attachments. :

Hi Jackie and Julie,

| just wanted to remind you that | have not received the CDBG CV 3 from the City of Everett
or Snohomish County.

Both the city and the county must amend its 2019 Annual Action Plan [since CDBG CV1 —
was submitted with 2019 AAP] in IDIS to submit the CDBG CV 3.

Under the CARES Act, the deadline is August 16, 2021, for grantees to submit their CDBG-
CV action plan and the annual Action Plan for fiscal year (FY) 2020 CDBG funds. (This
deadline supersedes the August 16, 2020 deadline established by 24 CFR 91.15 in
accordance with section 116(b) of the HCD Act.)

Let me know if you have any questions.

Cristina Yamamoto

U. S. Department of Housing & Urban Development
Community Planning and Development

909 First Avenue Suite 300 OAD

Seattle, Washington 98104

Cristina.Yamamoto@hud.gov
Ph: 206 220-5367
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